From: Randolph, Edward F.

Sent: 12/31/2012 2:37:03 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: ALs 4058 & 4066

Meredith, it is imperative that we have this meeting so we can avoid the problems we have had this time around in the future.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 San Francisco, CA, 94102 415-703-2083 | <u>edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov</u>

From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" Sent: Monday, December 31, 2012 2:11 PM To: Allen, Meredith; Randolph, Edward F. Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: ALs 4058 & 4066

Meredith, It looks like we may be able to issue Executive Director resolutions at the beginning of the week of 1/7.

We need to have an in-person follow-up meeting about all of these projects to discuss how many projects you expect to have that may be similar in the future. I know you all have said you don't really know how many projects this might be – but we really need a better handle on the full scope of related work. Thanks,

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting

415-703-1873

mts@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] Sent: Friday, December 28, 2012 4:18 PM To: Randolph, Edward F.; Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: ALs 4058 & 4066

Ed, Molly,

Would you please let me know the target date for the Executive Director Resolutions for the Contra Costa-Moraga 230 kV transmission line (AL 4058) and the Monta Vista-Hicks 230 kV transmission line (AL 4066)? In regard to Contra Costa-Moraga, we would like to start work in February given the potential impacts to GenOn's Marsh Landing.

In order to start work in February, we need to notify property owners the week of 1/7. One of the property owners is disabled and will need to vacate her residence for one day. We want to make sure that she has ample notice. We are making alternative arrangements for her. While the other property owners will not need to vacate, we do want to let them know about the work given they will see crews and equipment in the area. We've already notified these property owners at least once that work would begin and then had to tell them that it had been delayed. We do not want to do that again and therefore, we do not plan to notify them until we have the authority to move forward with the work.

We also need to ensure that we have the necessary ISO clearances and the crews scheduled. Having a date certain would allow us to better coordinate all of these activities. Please let me know if you need additional information. I really appreciate you looking into this.

Thanks,

Meredith

415-828-5765 (cell)

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. To learn more, please visit <u>http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/</u>